
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 26 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  How many council tax arrears warnings have been issued in 

error in each of the past five years and the measures taken 

to reduce the number? 

Answer   
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